
Thursday, January 16th 
 
 
DRESS-UP DAY  
Tomorrow is "Fitness Friday" -- wear your favorite workout clothes!  Make sure they 

are school appropriate.   

 
CHESS CLUB 
There will be a Chess Club meeting next Wednesday morning from 8:00-8:30 a.m. in 
room 607. 
 
 
SCIENCE OLYMPIAD 
Science Olympiad practice is today after school until 4:45 p.m. 
 
PAWS FOR A CAUSE 
Paws for a Cause Winter Pet Drive is underway.  Pet supply donations will be taken at 
the main office, before school from January 14-24, 2020.  Any toys, food, blankets, and 
all other supplies will be donated to Cache Creek.  We appreciate your donations!   
   
ACADEMIC SUPER BOWL 
Looking for a club to join?  Are you really good at math, science, social studies, 
or English?  Academic Super Bowl needs you!  There will be a very short call-out 
meeting tomorrow at 8:15 in room 702 for any 6th, 7th, or 8th grader interested in 
this competition.  If you cannot attend this call-out meeting and are interested in 
joining, please see Ms. Gleason.    
  
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
 

mailto:khempeni@lcscmail.com

